
Dear Editor， 

We are very appreciated that you are interested in our cases.  

 

We have revised the manuscript according to the review report and your 

comments and answered all of the reviewers’ comments carefully. 

 

First of all, we have provided and uploaded the approved grant application 

forms as attached. 

 

Secondly we have deleted Xiaokun Gang as one of the corresponding authors, 

and keep Guixia Wang as the only corresponding author. 

 

Moreover, we have uploaded the figures in the JPEG format as attached. 

 

Reviewers' comments: 

1. The manuscript requires an editing of English. 

Answer: We used language editing services provided by MedE Editing Group 

which had a certification as attached. And we edited the English again 

seriously. 

 

Best Regards, 

Tong Zhou 


